
 

*******PRESS RELEASE ********* 

 

 

Southington High School’s 2015-16 Sports Season Family Passes and Senior Gold Cards are available between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. in 

the Athletic Director’s Office at Southington High School beginning August 17, 2015.  The Family Pass costs $110 and covers 

admission for immediate family members to volleyball (boys and girls), football, basketball (girls and boys), wrestling, and any night 

games starting at 5pm and later on the turf field.  Each member of the family will get a card; high school age and up.  Younger 

children will be on the parent’s card.  Family Passes may also be purchased at games.  Family passes are good for all regular season 

games.  

 

Passes (family, individual, or gold) cannot be used for CIAC tournament games or Thanksgiving football game. 

 

Individual adult and student passes are available for purchase.  Individual adult passes are 45 dollars and individual student passes are 

30 dollars.  These cards can be purchased at the Athletic office between 9am and 3pm or at the games and are good for all regular fall, 

winter and spring sports in the 2015-16 school year excluding CIAC tournament games or the Thanksgiving football game. 

 

Senior Gold Cards are issued free of charge to Southington residents only age 62 and over with proof of age and residency. Those who 

already have received Gold Cards do not need new ones. Gold Cards are good for all regular season home games. They cannot be used 

for tournament games or Thanksgiving football game.  These will also be available at games. 

 

 Any questions, please call the Athletic Office at 628-3229 x 425 between 9am and 3pm daily or email:  

athletics@southingtonschools.org 
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